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This week in Year 2 
Monday 2nd November 2020
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English: 


The children will be reading and exploring a selection of flow diagrams and using them to identifying features of a flow diagram. The children will be looking to use joining words to help them explain why something is happening. 








Phonics:   


We will be looking at our colour star spellings this week. The children will be playing games throughout the week to help them recall and remember their words. 








Maths:


We will be counting in 10s from any digit and learning to add and take away multiples of 10. The children will be aiming to use their number bond and place value knowledge to help them with this. We will also be reading and writing numbers up to 100 in words and digits. 








Homework:


This is set every Friday for the children to do during the week. There are also additional resources that you might like to use on the school website: � HYPERLINK "https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news" �https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news�


Maths- Abacus Online Tumble down den’ (Adding multiples of 10)


Reading- please spend 10 minutes reading each night and discussing the book. The children now have online books through their Abacus logins. 


Spellings- this week the spellings are the children’s colour star spellings. The spelling lists for this week have been given to each child. We will be testing the children’s spellings on Friday. 











Action Points:


★ PE will be on Tuesdays and Fridays so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named. 


★ The children have taken home their pencil cases. Please look through these and ensure they have some writing pencils, colouring pencils, glue, a whiteboard pen, rubber, sharpener and a ruler. The children do not need pens or highlighters. Please ensure that all stationary is sharpened ready for next half of term. Thank you for your support with this! 


★ I hope that you and the children have a restful half term!


















































 











